TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT



Jeffrey T. White
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Jared Kahmar

ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM

& INSTRUCTION/SECONDARY PRINCIPAL

Melissa Jean Paul, Ed. D.
GEORGE GRANT MASON
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

January 9, 2024

Dear 8th-12th Grade Families.

I would first like to wish you all a Happy New Year as we return from break after the holiday season. It is hard to believe that we are almost at the halfway point of the school year; and that means that midterm exams and January Regents exams are just around the corner.

Please note that during midterm and Regents testing week, school will be in-session. Students who are taking a scheduled, proctored exam will be excused from class accordingly, but they should otherwise be in attendance as normal.

LOCAL MIDTERMS (In-Class): This year, midterm exams will be administered in one of two ways; either in class or scheduled with a proctor, dependent on the teacher. If the teacher elects to hold a proctored midterm exam, that test will be worked into the proctor schedule along with Regents exams. Should the teacher choose to give the midterm during their regularly scheduled class time, they will occur by subject as follows: ELA and Social Studies will be administered on January 22nd and 23rd. Math and Science will be administered on January 24th and 25th. World Languages and make-up exams will take place on January 26th and 29th.

REGENTS & MIDTERM EXAMS (Proctored): In addition to January Regents Exams, some teachers have opted to have a proctored midterm exam as opposed to administering it in class. A testing schedule will be forthcoming. If a student has a conflict with a Regents Exam and a local midterm, the Regents will take priority and the student may finish the midterm on one of the make-up days. While there are Regents exams scheduled throughout the week across the state, GFB students are currently scheduled to take the following:

Wednesday, January 24, 8:00-11:00: Geometry

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at jared.kahmar@tuxedoschools.org

Regards,

Jared Kahmar

Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction

GFB High School Principal

Daved M. Kehman